From: Nava, Roxanne 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 12:50 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: RE: Reporting for JPMorgan Chase VEDC Launch Event 1.15.16 - Roxanne Nava

Rich 
 
On Friday, January 15th, I attended a breakfast at JP Morgan Chase.  I was there in my official capacity as the City’s Chief Small Business Officer.  This breakfast was to announce JPMorgan’s investment of $30MM to African American businesses in the greater Chicagoland area with VEDC, a not for profit.  Steve Koch was there and spoke.  I manage the VEDC relationship, which is the City’s Small Business Opportunity Center.  I was invited by vedc who put on the breakfast at Chase, for which chase provided the food and beverages. 
 
Please let me know if you need further information.
 
Thank you in advance!
 
Roxanne
ROXANNE NAVA | CHIEF SMALL BUSINESS OFFICER
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP)
